
 

Changes to Reporting COVID-19 in

Residential Aged Care

WHEN Wednesday, February 23rd 2022

2:00 PM - 3:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

The department is hosting a free webinar to step through the new

reporting process which will be via a new, online COVID-19 Support

Portal. The webinar will guide users through the new reporting process,

including how to use the portal and the benefits of moving to a real

time, streamlined system.

Scan for more information

and registration details
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